
No surgeries today – Victoria Day!

As today is the Victoria Day holiday, my surgeries will
not run this afternoon.

H o w e v e r ,  I  c a n  b e  c o n t a c t e d  a t  a n y  t i m e  o n  4 5 9 3 7 8  o r
at  esurgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.  

My Thursday evening surgery at Blackness Primary School this week takes place
as usual – details here.
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